
   

 

 Tiger Tales 
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As you know, we continue to include our school wide incentive       
programs daily. Students who display any of the SCDSB character 
traits may be given a ‘medal’ or a ‘token’. The student then brings 
this to the office. They get to share why they received it and walk 
out with a Tiger pencil or eraser. At the end of the month, the two 
classes with the most medals will receive a party. We see many    
examples of honesty, responsibility and just plain  awesomeness  
every day! In September we had over 500 awesome displays of 
great behaviour! Keep up the great work Tigers! 

Mr. K. Crozier 

It's time to update your child's immunization record (for elementary and secondary schools) 

The Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit is required to keep up to date immunization records for all students who    

attend elementary or secondary school in the County of Simcoe and the District of Muskoka. Parents are responsible for 

reporting immunizations to the health unit each time their child receives a vaccine from their health care provider. It’s 

easy to update your child’s immunization status. Go to www.smdhu.org/immsonline to update your child’s record, or 

call Health Connection at 705-721-7520 or 1-877-721-7520 (toll free).  
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IMPORTANT DATES 
Oct. 4th - Pasta Begins 

Oct. 8th         - Thanksgiving 

Oct. 9th - School Council @ 6pm 

Oct. 13th       - Colts Game 

Oct. 22nd      - PD Day 

Nov. 2nd - Picture Retakes/Class 

    Photos 

          Gifted Screening 

Students who display an advanced degree of general intellectual ability require additional program support in order 

to reach their educational potential. This support may be through enhancing the curriculum, differentiated instruction 

and through providing program modifications. Parents/Guardians of a student who is in or above Grade 3, who wish 

to nominate their child for gifted screening, are asked to contact the school and speak to Mrs. Hamilton. 

Want to get reminders about 

school events?  

Want to be reminded of things    

going on? 

We are now on the Remind app as a school! 

On your iPhone or Android phone open your web 

browser and go to the following link: rmd.at/hilltigers 

Follow the instructions and you will be all set up. 

If you don’t have a smartphone, get text notifications. 

Text @hilltigers to 705.230.3016. 



   

 

SOMETIMES THE BUSSES ARE 

LATE! 

For school bus transportation information, 

visit the Simcoe County Student           

Transportation Consortium (SCSTC)ôs   

website at: main.simcoecountyschoolbus.ca. 

And remember to bookmark the school bus 

information page for bus delay and         

cancellation information on 

inclement weather days. 

Notifications of bus delays 

can be emailed to families 

and students that subscribe 

to receive their specific bus delay             

notification through the SCSTC website.  

 

Subscribe here: 

https://scstc.ca/Subscriptions/ 

Council Corner 
Join us for our next Council Meeting! 

Tuesday, October 9 @ 6:00pm in the 

Library. 

We appreciate the commitment of all who volunteer at our school. This 
school year, we are implementing a new online Volunteer Portal. SCDSB    
Community Apps (http://communityapps.scdsb.on.ca) is a new online portal 
that allows you to begin the process for volunteering at our school. Here is 
some information to share as we’ve been receiving some questions: 

Only NEW volunteers or those who received a letter in June indicating you 
require an updated Criminal Background Check Vulnerable Sector Screening (5-year renewal) 
are able to register as a volunteer on the Community Apps website at this time. 

If you’re a current, approved school volunteer, you can still volunteer at our school for the 
time being. You should have recently received a letter with your access code. This code will 
allow you to register as a volunteer on the Volunteer Portal through the Community Apps   
website. 

       Pay for field trips, lunch days, etc. with SchoolCash Online 

 

We have made it easy for parents to make their school purchases from the convenience of their own 

home. Whether it’s lunch days, field trips or school wear, we have it online for you! Follow these 

three steps to get started: 

Go to simcoecounty.schoolcashonline.com or visit our school website and click on “Pay Fees” 

Register and add your child to the newly created account 

View and purchase items through bank transfer or credit card 

It’s safe, fast and convenient. Contact the office with any questions.    

Hillcrest Spirit Wear 

Want to look great in Tiger 

Wear? 

We are currently selling T-

shirts for $12 and hoodies for $24.  Watch 

for the order form coming home soon! 

Office Hours are from 8:30—4:30. 

Please make any end of day               

arrangements before 3:15pm.    

After this time, it may difficult to           

coordinate with students and 

teachers.  


